

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 22, 2005

Mr. Michael P. Utley 32 Jacqueline Circle West Yarmouth, Massachusetts 02673-8343

Dear Michael:

Thank you for taking the time to write and for the enclosed material.

Our Nation faces great tasks, and we are meeting them with courage a resolve. My Administration is committed to continuing our economic progress, defending our freedom, and upholding our deepest values of family and faith.

Thank you for taking the time to share your views.

Sincerely,

George W. Bush